
 

WE CARE- This is what we are doing to keep our 

community safe and healthy  

We have continued to maintain cleanliness of all locations with enhanced cleaning, 

sanitizing and disinfecting of all surfaces, common areas and equipment. 

Including but not limited to:  

- All glasses 

- Plates 

- Utensils  

- Kitchen and bar equipment 

- All chairs 

- Tables 

- Restrooms  

We have added additional hand sinks, and sanitizing stations which are readily 

available to our staff. 

We are recommending all employees take precautionary health measures, 

including frequent hand washing, social distancing, and staying home when sick.  

Above the Bar Hospitality’s response to dealing with Covid-19 is closely aligned 

with recommendations outlined by WHO and CDC as well as government 

decisions.  

 

WE CARE about the well-being of our family of 

employees and guests. 


